Mangaweka Murals — Still a Work in Progress! (aiming for completion/instillation before Christmas 2020)
Thanks Richard and Julie, Mangaweka.

Julie Oliver and some young volunteer artists help begin the creation of the “Sun Flowers” “The Scream” gets a bit of a extra paint added by artist Richard Aslett.
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